Dear New AP Art Students,

Hey my name is Erik from last year's Ap Art Class here are some things to look forward to and things to look out for. My experience in first joining the class i was very confused and felt out of place for a while but it all started to pick up and got used to to fast pace. I did not know what to do for the first couple of weeks but i got help from the varsity students from the previous year and that's what really got me into the motion of things and getting used to everything. You may feel the same way because i can guarantee that most of the students felt that same way at first. I really love this class and how it feels like an actual family where everyone will support you and be really helpful and understanding, and i'm sure that you may feel the same after getting warmed up to the class. Looking back from now and seeing the progress if how i changed makes me feel so great from thinking i was inadequate to feeling confident in my ability to create. I have never connected with a class like this one ever and i really appreciate all the Ap students and especially Ms.King for an amazing experience. No matter how rough it may seem you will be able to push through because there's a lot that we can do to help you to get over the obstacles and succeed with flying colors. Hope that you are all motivated and excited to connect with us this year!

Sincerely, Erik Cruz Ap Art Class of 2018-2019